
ARC Virtual Detour Classroom Rules

Thank you for registering for the Detour Class. Please read through the class rules below. If these
rules are NOT followed, you may be asked to leave the virtual classroom and the course fee will not
be returned and notification will be given to the proper parties (i.e. police department, court,
guardians, school and anyone else involved that may have contacted ARC on my behalf) involved
that the completion of the Detour class was not met.

What is expected?

● Students will be logged into class on or before the start of class. Start time is noted in the
registration email.

● Students will be respectful and courteous of my instructor and fellow classmates.
● Students will participate in the Detour class and activities.
● Students will be in a distraction free zone. Any and all distractions will be put away. (No cell

phone, television, music, friends or family, pets, etc.)
● Students will have their camera on at all times and will be in view of the camera.
● Students will keep cell phones off and away from workspace. Students understand that

talking, texting or using cell phones in any way during any part of the class is disrespectful and
they will be asked to leave the virtual classroom.

● Students understand that smoking is not permitted during class.
● Students understand that VAPING is not permitted during class.
● Students will not show up to class under the influence of alcohol or drugs (unless prescribed by

a doctor).
● Students understand that the parent portion (for students under 18) is REQUIRED in order to

complete the class and receive a certificate. Parent instructions are included in pre and post
class emails.

● Students understand that the ARC instructors reserve the right to ask the student to leave the
virtual classroom and they will forfeit the Detour class fee for any reason that may be
considered misconduct.

By filling out the online google form sent in your registration email, you acknowledge that you
have read the above rules (what is expected) and understand them. All forms/surveys sent via pre
and post class emails and parent portion must be completed by the following Monday in order to
receive a certificate.


